
Public School Volunteer Appreciation Week Resolution 
 

 
WHEREAS, parent and family involvement in children’s lives is critical to 
their success as children and adults; and 
  
WHEREAS, volunteering is one of the most important aspects of parent 
involvement; and 
  
WHEREAS, volunteers are invaluable to our schools, teachers and 
students by greatly extending and increasing the District’s resources; and 
  
WHEREAS, the goal of Volunteer Appreciation Week is to bring a greater 
awareness and demonstrate appreciation for the many hours of labor 
provided by the volunteers in our schools; 
  
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees of the Lamar 
Consolidated Independent School District declares the week of April 17 - 
21, 2023 to be Public School Volunteer Appreciation Week in the Lamar 
Consolidated Independent School District. 

 
Adopted this 21st day of March 2023. 

 
 

   
_______________________________ 

            Alex Hunt, President 
 

                               ______________________________ 
                Zach Lambert, Secretary 
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